Spring Break and Teacher Work Day Reminder!

Good afternoon Victory Parents and Guardians,

We would like to remind you that students will not have school from April 14 to April 18 due to
Spring Break. Additionally, there will be no school for students on Monday, April 21, as itis a
Teacher Work Day.

We wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Spring Break and look forward to welcoming students back
on Tuesday, April 22.

Thank you!

Victory Elementary School Administration



